
HB 1576 -- REQUIRED IMMUNIZATION LIABILITY ACT

SPONSOR: Wiemann

This bill establishes the "Required Immunization Liability Act" and
states that if an employer requires its employees to receive a
vaccination as a condition of employment, the employer is liable
for damages or injury that arise from such requirement.

Nothing in this section prevents an employer from purchasing
insurance to protect the employer and the employees from any
liability arising from a required immunization.

This bill is the same as HB 1692 (2022).


